Town of Pelham Planning Board
351 Amherst Road
Petham, Massachusetts 01002

Town of Pelham Planning Board and Tree Warden
NOTICE OF PUBLIC SHADE TREE HEARING

The Pelham Planning Board and Pelham Tree Warden will hold a joint public hearing under the
terms of the Pelham Scenic Roads Bylaw and M.G.L. Ch. 87 Public Shade Tree Act on November
14, 2020 at 10 a.m. on site at 8 Amherst Road on the following: Ten trees of varying sizes proposed
to be removed in the town right of way and marked for viewing as of October 31, 2020.

Judith Eiseman, Planning Board Chair and David Hawkins, Tree Warden

Contact: 413-253-7129

To be published twice in the Daily Hampshire Gazette:
October 30, 2020 AND November 6, 2020

Sent to Gazette 10-28-2020
Sent to the DHCD:  10-28-2020
Sent to the PVPC 10-28-2020

Sent to the Towns and abutters: 10-28-2020

Filed with the Town Clerk:  10-28-2020

Copies of the notice sent via email to the Select Board, Conservation Commission, Historical
Commission, Tree Warden, Highway Department:  10-28-2020

Posted online:

RECEIVED: OCTOBER 28, 2020 @ 11:55 A,M.




